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We are off to a great school year! Just a 
few reminders to help as we get back in 
the swing of things. If your child is not 
coming for the day or will be late to school, 
please contact our office via email or 
phone by 8:00 a.m. in the morning. Contact 
information is listed at the top of this 
newsletter. Then, we can document infor-
mation before teacher’s take attendance 
in the morning.  Also, if you need to change 
dismissal instruction for 
your child(ren)? Please have 
those forms in or contact 
the office by noon.  

Parent Info: 
Friday, Aug 30 
Wear your Cathedral 
Spirit Shirt 
and any com-
fortable bot-
toms 
 
Monday, Sept 2 
No School 
 

Wednesday, Sept 4 
Mass at 9:30 a.m.  (2nd 
grade Ms. Corcoran) 

 

Students getting 
picked up at Blessed 
Sacrament must 
wait with Mrs. May 
until a parent comes 
and gets them. We 

want to 
keep every-
one safe! 

 

Drop off at the Door 
Starting on Tuesday, September 3rd, par-
ents will begin to drop off students at the 
door. We will have staff available to help as 
they ente.r. This is for safety and building 

independence for our 
students. Parents 
are still welcome to 
come in and out of 
the office when 
needed.  



After Care Pick up 

If you are picking your child(ren) up from After Care, you will find 
them either on the playground in the back of the 
school or the children will be in the gym. Please go 
to the North Entrance marked “C” and call the 
number (608) 518-0461. We will keep those doors 
locked but someone will answer the phone and 
bring your child(ren) out to you.  

Aquinas Catholic Schools Mission Statement 
Aquinas Catholic Schools is a Christ-centered family devoted to nurturing students 

of all faiths through educational excellence in its vibrant Catholic tradition.   

We ask that once children are 
picked up after school that 
parents take them off school 
grounds.  We need to ensure 
that students are safe while 
at school and afterwards. We 
want our families to feel welcome but due 
to liability issues we must require that only 
children in After Care stay on school 
grounds after school. Thank you for your 
understanding of this necessary change.  

In order to reduce paper and make information more accessible for 
our families, the newsletter will now be emailed to you every Wednes-
day. The monthly lunch menu will be emailed to you monthly. You will get 
these electronically in lieu of paper. In the weekly email, our office will 
let you know if you should be expecting a black family folder that 
Wednesday or not depending on if there are any other items 
that need to go home that require paper. We will continue to 
post all of these documents on our website for your con-
venience as well.  

Conference Night—On Sep-
tember 12th, we will be 
having 10 minute required 
conferences so parents 
can check in with teachers 
to talk about how the 
first few weeks are going. 

Please make sure 
you reserve a 
spot using our 
webpage.  


